
 

 
Dear Neighbour, 

 

We are writing to provide you with an update of planned works on the Forth Replacement 

Crossing (FRC). 

   

This flyer is a follow up to our issue of Flyer Ref F70 and subsequent flyers which described 

the phasing of the works at Standing Stane Road Underpass and Dalmeny rail overbridge. We 

are pleased to report the successful completion of the Phase 1 and Phase 2 of the works 

described therein. 

 

We are now in Phase 3, Dalmeny Bridge Repair, which involves a mixture of nightshift and 

dayshift works, using breakers, throughout the week, but no weekends up to and including 

the weekend 1
st
/2

nd
 August 2015. 

 

Thereafter we will be working nightshift including weekends for between 4 and 8 weeks on 

Span 3 – East Coast Mainline. This could last through to mid September 2015. 

 

Beyond that we will be progressing Phase 4 works as per our Flyer Ref F70. This will involve 

installing a new bus lane and new precast concrete parapet on both the Standing Stane and 

Dalmeny bridges. Phase 4 works will continue with a mixture of dayshift and nightshift 

works through the end of 2015. 

 

Where possible when working nightshift on these works we will endeavour to complete the 

noisiest works before midnight on each night and work will start at the closest point to 

receptors early in the shift working away from receptors as the shift progresses. We will 

continue to use noise screens where appropriate. 

 

The above is our best estimate, at this stage, of dates and durations. These works are subject 

to various factors and the programme may require to be adjusted. We will provide further 

updates as appropriate. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you once again for your patience and 

consideration to date.  

 

For up to date information on the project please see Transport Scotland’s FRC project 

website www.forthreplacementcrossing.info. Should you have any queries, please 

contact our email enquiries@forthreplacementcrossing.info or our Hotline on 0800 078 

6910.  

 

In addition, our Contact and Education Centre, located adjacent to the Forth Road 

Bridge offices on the south side of the existing Forth Road Bridge, is 

http://www.forthreplacementcrossing.info/
mailto:enquiries@forthreplacementcrossing.info


manned 09:00hrs to 17:00hrs Monday to Thursday, 09:00hrs to 16:00hrs on 

Fridays and 10:00hrs to 16:00hrs on Saturdays to deal with enquiries and to supply 

information. Additionally, access to the Exhibition room in the building is available 

between 10am and 4pm each Saturday through to the end of October 2015 and there 

are also technical presentations on the last Friday of every month in the same period, all 

as advertised on the Project Website. 

 

Issued to – Residents in Dalmeny adjacent to the works. 
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